
 
 

Call for Posters: International Conference on Engineering for Sustainability 

 

Dear Researchers and Emerging Scholars, 

As part of the inaugural International Conference on Engineering for Sustainability, hosted by the 

Georg Agricola Technical University, we are excited to invite you to showcase your research 

contributions through poster presentations. The conference will take place on March 20, 2024, at 

Technische Hochschule Georg Agricola. 

Conference Details: 

• Location: Technische Hochschule Georg Agricola 

• Date:  March 20, 2024 

• Time:  10:00 AM – 5:00 PM 

Poster Presentation Focus: We encourage researchers to present posters that elucidate how their 

work aligns with and contributes to the attainment of United Nations sustainability goals. Your poster 

should succinctly illustrate the practical implications and applications of your research in fostering 

sustainable engineering solutions. 

Submission Guidelines: 

• Submit a brief abstract outlining the key points of your poster presentation by 31.01.2024 via 

the following email address: prof@thga.de. 

• Clearly indicate the specific United Nations sustainability goals addressed by your research. 

• Accepted posters will be displayed throughout the conference, providing an excellent 

opportunity for interaction and discussion. 

Confirmation of Participation: Please confirm your participation and submit your abstract by 

10.02.2024 through the provided email address: prof@thga.de. 

For more details on specific themes and the conference schedule, please visit our website: 

https://www.thga.de/hochschule/karriere/profthga. 

We look forward to a vibrant poster session, fostering engagement, and sparking discussions on 

sustainable engineering practices. 

 

Best regards, 

Judith Heimeier 

(Conference Project Manager Georg Agricola Technical University) 

https://www.thga.de/hochschule/karriere/profthga

